
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Staff 
Date:  October 26, 2022 
Subject:  Purchase of John Deere 324G 
 
 
RDO Equipment Company has given us a contract to sign for a new Skid Steer. This 
contract is a non-binding agreement to place a hold on a Skid Steer that will be 
available for purchase in June 2023. 
 
The original quote for the John Deer 324G is $87,057.42 plus a Preventative 
Maintenance charge of $21,406.71. The District has opted out of this charge as we 
perform all upkeep on our tractors in house which was also recommended by RDO.  
 
We will also be getting a government discount of $12,956.04. The total cost before tax 
will be $74,101.38. Manager Dave Sale will be able to provide more details. 
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